
From the Pastor                                       August 28, 2022 

  

         “The good hand of his God upon him” 
or “the blessing of the LORD was upon all 
that he had,”...Phrases like this are written 
concerning men in the Bible.  May it be 
that we desire the “good hand” of the Lord 
to be with us to guide and guard us in these 

  perilous days.   
 In spite of the great enemy, we have a greater God  
Who promised to go with us.  REMEMBER GOD!   May we 
keep going forward and know the “good hand” of the Lord is 
always present. 

 
 

Our LADIES RETREAT is just under 3 weeks 
away!  We hope all of our ladies and teen girls 

will sign up to join us for this very special 
time.  Registration forms are on                                  

the foyer table. 
 

 
 

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING: 
this afternoon at 5:00 in the choir room 

 

 

 

We will have special PRAYER today for all families that have 
students back in school.  The values and virtues of children 
are being attacked.  The family is experiencing challenges 

like never before. PRAY FOR POWER!  
 

 
 

 A SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB workers meeting is                     
scheduled for Wednesday, September 7th to prepare 

for the upcoming year.  CLUB will begin on                       
September 14th! 

 

   

  

 



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,774.67 
Faith Promise  .................       406.00 
Other Missions ...............       136.33 
Building Fund .................       120.00 
Parking Lot .....................       175.00  
Miscellaneous  .................       283.00 
 
Total ................................$  5,895.00 
                                                          

 

9-11 SUNDAY...Pass the word!  Join us for 
this special evening at 6:00 on September 

11th.  Invite any first responders you know!
Help us remember the tragedy and renew 

ourselves to PRAYER for our beloved    
country.  Steve Schiebner will be sharing                              

his testimony of that day. 
 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 11th is also the time for Sunday 
School promotion for students who are                    

moving up to another class.  Keep praying for 
each teacher and for all the classes. 

 

 
 

PRAY for our 81st Homecoming Celebration!  
Dates are October 1-2.  Our special guest is 

Evangelist Calvin Allen. 
 

 
 

UPCOMING youth activities: 
>September 10th - TEEN YOUTH RALLY in Lenoir 
>September 24th - JUNIORS PUTT-PUTT/Zoo at 
    Dan Nicholas Park 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Barbara Brooks 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 

 


